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To: Regular Board Meeting , September 19, 2019  
 
From: Mike Del Grande, Trustee Ward 7 
 
Subject: Consideration of Motion – Long Term Contracts   

 
MOVED BY: Mike Del Grande, Toronto Catholic District School Board  
 
WHEREAS: Trustees have been surprised about long-term contracts such 
as Employee Assistant Program agreements; 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT: any contracts of more than one year in length be 
co-signed by the Chair of the Board and; 
 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT: a listing be provided of all long-term 
contracts presently in place and their expiry dates. 
 

 

 

 

Mike Del Grande 
Trustee, Ward 7 


